
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name chris ody

Address 47 burwell drive,witney,ox28 5ne

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I am in full support of the proposed new football stadium at The Triangle.  
It's in an ideal position for rail and bus links to the rest of Oxfordshire and beyond. 
OUFC supporters travelling from Banbury, Bicester, Thame, Witney, Milton Keynes, London 
etc will all find it so much easier to get to the stadium. 
I will, in future, be able to take advantage of the park and ride connections, rather than my 
regular current drive around the Oxford ring road. 
This is an amazing opportunity to provide a world class sports stadium and complex for the 
whole community, enabling young footballers to follow their dreams and for supporters to 
experience top quality sporting facilities.  
The obvious long term employment benefits has got to be a bonus for the local community. 
The 'green' credentials shown in the plans are most impressive and show much thought has 
gone towards our future environment.  
This is a brilliant opportunity to provide a facility to be proud of for generations to come. 
Let's not miss this opportunity. 
Let's get it done.
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